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26 October 2020 

 
 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
UPDATE COVID-19  
 
The health and safety of our residents and staff remain a top priority within all our villages. We are 
extremely grateful for the sacrifices that our residents have made over the past months to support the 
management teams. The results are proof that our efforts and strategy has worked and thus keeping 
the infection rate to a minimum across all our villages. 
 
With evidence of a resurgence of the virus in the rest of the world and in our own country and until such 
time as a vaccine is developed and widely available, the best defence we have against this virus is our 
own behaviour. 
 
Once more I want to remind all to follow the “Golden Rules” 
 
1. Always wear a three-ply cloth mask when leaving your home. 
 
2. Keep a social distance of at least 2 meters when out in public, especially shopping centres and 

other public spaces with a high density of people. 
 
3. Regularly wash and sanitize your hands. 
 
We are aware that as we open our village for services that include landscaping, domestic workers, and 
catering staff, it comes with a possible risk of the virus spreading. Rest assured our access control and 
sanitizing protocols remain in place and we will enforce them with vigour. 
 
Please remain disciplined and vigilant at all times and do not drop your guard. 
 
Kind Regards 
Garry Reed 
 
 

 


